
Town of Albion 
Selectpersons Meeting 

September 26, 2011 
 
 
Call to order: Mary Lee Rounds called the meeting to order at 7:00 PM 
 
Selectpersons present: Mary Lee Rounds, Beverly Bradstreet and Mike Getchell 
 
Others present: Mike Spaulding and Jason Marks 
 
Mary Lee Rounds made a motion to accept last months minutes with a few revisions.  
Beverly Bradstreet 2nd the motion, all in favor and passed. 
 
Mary Lee Rounds made a motion to try software called Road System Maintenance; it is 
used to document the conditions of roads. The first ten entries are free after that the cost 
of the software is $75.00 with no additional fees. Beverly Bradstreet 2nd the motion, all in 
favor and passed. 
 
Beverly Bradstreet talked about the town’s budget and concluded we are about where we 
should be for this time of year. She will continue to work on the budget and report 
updates as she analyzes them. 
 
Dialog was held about the Planning Board, with regards to seemingly outdated 
ordinances.  
 
Mike Spaulding expressed concern that he was not fully documenting actions and 
discussions concerning his position as C.E.O.  And would like to propose a form he will 
fill out and submitted to the Planning Board, documenting his actions. 
 
Pre-warrants totaling $16,947.40 was signed by the Selectpersons. 
 
Respectfully submitted by 
Mike Getchell 
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